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May 9, 2022  
 
Mr. Denny Schneider 
Chair LAX/Community Noise Roundtable 
c/o Los Angeles World Airports Noise Management 
1 World Way 
Los Angeles, CA 90009 
 
Dear Chairman Schneider: 
 
Thank you for your letter dated March 30, 2022, regarding the LAX/Community Noise 
Roundtable Lady J proposal and alternative option.  We appreciate the efforts of the 
LAX/Community Noise Roundtable to work with local communities to address noise 
concerns. 
 
The FAA is conducting a preliminary assessment of the Lady J proposal, including the 
alternative option presented at the March 16, 2022, Roundtable meeting.  This preliminary 
assessment is planned to be completed in July 2022, and we are tentatively planning to brief 
you at the July 20, 2022, Roundtable meeting.     
 
We value our working relationship with the LAX/Community Noise Roundtable and your 
collaborative work with airport roundtable members and nonmember communities impacted 
by aircraft noise.  The FAA’s primary mission is to provide the safest and most efficient 
aerospace system in the world.  We will continually strive to improve the safety and 
efficiency of flight in this country. 
   
If we can be of further assistance, please contact Michael Wilson, Community Engagement 
Officer.  He can be reached at Michael.Wilson@faa.gov, and at (424) 405-7000. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tamara A. Swann 
Acting Regional Administrator 
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